
 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery events –Summer term May 2022-July 2022 

 

 

Friday 27th May – Jubilee Celebration with Grandparents 
Grandparents are invited to attend an intergenerational Jubilee celebration.  

The Jubilee quilt made by the children will be unveiled followed by refreshments and 

singing.  

*Due to the small amount of space we have in nursery we can only offer one 

grandparent per family a ticket. Invitations to follow.  
 

Monday 30th May –Friday 3rd June – May Half Term  

 
Monday 6th June – Nursery closed to all pupils 
Bank holiday in lieu of Queens Platinum Jubilee 

 

Tuesday 7th June – Nursery closed to all pupils (Inset day) 

 

Wednesday 8th June – Jubilee quilt display for parents 

 
Parents are invited into nursery to view the Jubilee quilt made by children at drop off 

or collection time.  

 

Friday 1st July – Picnic at Herrington Park 10.30am-2.00pm 

 
We would like to invite all parents and children to meet staff at Herrington County Park 

for a Picnic and outdoor games.  

 
Due to rising costs of hiring a bus we are unable to provide transport for this year’s 

summer trip. Herrington Park is easily accessible by car or alternatively via bus, Go 

North East 2A from The Galleries Washington.  

 

*Staff will be located on the large field next to the play park.  

*Please note there will be no nursery sessions or wraparound care on this day.  

 

 

Friday 22nd July 10.00am until 12 noon – End of year party 

 
Children are invited to join us for our end of year Party which will be held in Nursery Please note 

there will be no nursery sessions or Wraparound Care on this day.  

 

Friday 22nd July 2022 – Nursery breaks up for summer school holidays.  

Friday 9th September 2022 – Returning children come back to nursery.   

 

 


